
FRANKLIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
              Thomas J. Lynch, Chief of Police 
           James A. Mill, Deputy Chief of Police 
             911 Panther Way, Franklin, MA 02038 
                      Telephone: (508) 528-1212 
                           Fax: (508) 520-7950 
                        www.franklinpolice.com 
 

 The information contained in this press release does not imply listed individuals have 
been convicted in a court of valid jurisdiction of the crimes for which they were arrested. All 

individuals are presumed to be innocent until proven guilty by a court with proper jurisdiction 
over the matter(s) for which they were arrested. 

 
 

Media Release 
 
On March 15, 2017 at approximately 8:00am the Franklin Fire Department responded to 84 
Stewart Street in the Town of Franklin for a medical emergency. While on scene fire personnel 
made observations of certain chemical items that raised concerns. The Franklin Police initiated 
an investigation, and shortly thereafter enlisted the assistance of the Massachusetts State Police.  
 
At this time the Franklin Police, along with Troopers from the State Police, and officials from the 
State Fire Marshal’s office are working at the residence to remove the items. There is no danger 
to any neighbors or the public at this time. We appreciate the cooperation of the residents of the 
area as we work to resolve this incident as quickly and safely as possible.  
 
Further updates will be issued via our social media accounts as they are warranted.  
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